redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.93

Date- 21.04.18

To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 6)

From: The Principal

Subject: Semester-end Parent Reflection Form

Dear Parents,

You play a crucial role in the learning and development of your child. As partners in this process, we would like your reflections and feedback regarding various academic aspects related to the second semester. This will help us to jointly develop an action plan for your child and ourselves (as parents and educators) in the academic planning ahead.

Like last semester we request you to fill the Google Forms and this feedback will be taken from you twice a year - Once each at the end of every semester.

The link for the Google Form is as belowhttp://redbricks-school.org/parent-feedback.html

This link will also be sent to you on your registered mobile phone through SMS for easy access.

It is compulsory for at least *one of the parent* to fill out this form completely. The form needs to be submitted by 30th April 2018.

If you are not comfortable with the online method, then you may please ask the class teacher at the upcoming PTM to give you a hard copy. Alternatively, you may contact the school counselor telephonically to send you a hard copy. We request you to follow the online method as far as possible, as it will enable us to better collect and analyze the data.

Looking forward to your kind co-operation.

Sincerely,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 1 to Class 6)

redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.93

To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: Semester-end Parent Reflection Form

Dear Parents,

You play a crucial role in the learning and development of your child. As partners in this process, we would like your reflections and feedback regarding various academic aspects related to the second semester. This will help us to jointly develop an action plan for your child and ourselves (as parents and educators) in the academic planning ahead.

Date- 21.04.18

Like last semester we request you to fill the Google Forms and this feedback will be taken from you twice a year - Once each at the end of every semester.

The link for the Google Form is as belowhttp://redbricks-school.org/parent-feedback.html

This link will also be sent to you on your registered mobile phone through SMS for easy access.

It is compulsory for atleast *one of the parent* to fill out this form completely. The form needs to be submitted by 30th April 2018.

If you are not comfortable with the online method, then you may please ask the class teacher at the upcoming PTM to give you a hard copy. Alternatively, you may contact the school counselor telephonically to send you a hard copy. We request you to follow the online method as far as possible, as it will enable us to better collect and analyze the data.

Looking forward to your kind co-operation.

Sincerely.

Mr. Hiren Parikh

The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 7 to Class 10)